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Friday, May 5

1:00 to 3:00 P.M. Grades 7-12 playing Pay-to-Play Softball. At KCC. See below.
Sunday, May 7

10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: Paul Schorran
Tuesday, May 9
NO Arcana  Class. Moved to Tuesday the 16th. 

Coming Up:

Th.-Fri., May 11-12
7th and 8th Graders to Gettysburg

Fri.-Sun., May 12-14
Youth Group to Toronto

Sunday, May 14
Spring Brunch following church (see below)
Tuesday, May 16
7:30 P.M. Arcana Class. Nos. 8071-8119. Hosted by Doug and Zanna in library
Monday, May 22
9:30 A.M. Moms’ Morning Class. NOT on Tuesday, May 23, as previously stated.
We are Happy to Announce the May 4 Birth of Dax Weylin, son of Dale and Tovah! (Born at 6:46 A.M.) Warmest congratulations to the Smiths. This little fellow is their first child, Steve and Janis King’s 20th grandchild, Crystal Smith’s third grandchild, and Gale and Emily Smith’s third great grandchild. Enjoy the angels, all! To quote William Blake: 

Pretty joy! 

Sweet joy but two days old, 
Sweet joy I call thee; 

Thou dost smile. 

I sing the while 

Sweet joys befall thee. 
Kit Has Arranged a Take-Them-a-Meal Page for the Dale Smiths. You are invited to help out with food starting in a week – on Thursday, May 11.  Here’s the link: http://www.TakeThemAMeal.com/meals.php?t=OPCE3917.   Or you can go to www.takethemameal.com  The last name is Smith, the password is King. Or you can give Kit a call (215-531-0534).

Tomorrow! Friday the 5th: Pay-to-Play Softball. You’re invited to watch Grades 7-12 play ball in support of the School Expansion Fund. 1:00 to 3:00 P.M. at the Kempton Community Center (an optional, non-school event).
Parents of 2017-2018 Bus-Riding Children: You will soon receive the Act 372 forms needed for your children to ride the bus next year. Please look out for them and return them (to me) as soon as possible.  Thanks, Carla
New Kindergarten Days-of-the-Week for 2017-2018: Next year’s newest students will be spending their mornings with Mrs. King on Tuesdays through Fridays (instead of Mondays through Thursdays). 

Telephone: The Ahlerts have disconnected their landline, so you can remove the number from your directories: 6318.

Therapeutic Storytelling in the Classroom, Friday, June 23:  A one-day event at Bryn Athyn College. Presentation by Kathy Schrock and Angela Rose. You don’t have to be a teacher to attend. See attached flyer for details
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     Society Spring Brunch

Please join us in the society room after church on

Sunday, May 14, at 11:30 A.M.
Suggested donation:

$3/person or $15/family

All proceeds go to the School Expansion Fund.
Would you like to help?

Please contact Tabitha Judson, Karla Buick, or Suzanne King

Pittsburgh New Church School Seeks a Teacher for a part-time position for the 2017-18 school year. The successful applicant will be responsible for covering or assisting in the teaching of core courses in the elementary grades five days a week.  Additional duties include attendance at faculty meetings and designated school events. Minimum requirements: 1) a commitment to teach content in light of the teachings of the New Church, 2) to teach from and about the principles of the New Church, and 3) to have a Bachelor’s Degree, preferably in elementary education.  We are looking for a motivated individual who enjoys working with young children and would like to join a committed team of colleagues.

Too Many Eggs (expensive).  Potatoes and Rhubarb (free). Come by and help yourselves. Please. 



Chris and Heather – 610-756-4050.

Eggs Available in the fridge on our porch until further notice. $3/doz. Henriques
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